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October 1, 2017 Vol. L 21, No. 38 

LAST WEEK’S RECORD 

Bible School                         103 

Worship Service                 144 

Sunday Evening                                                      100 

Wednesday Evening                               86 

Contribution             $3,147.00 

SERVING THE CONGREGATION 

OCTOBER 1, 2017 

Announcements:                                   Michael Michener 

Scripture Reader:                         Dale Beard 

Opening Prayer:                          Ron Taffe 

Song Director:                                            Craig McKnight 

Sermon:                            Jimmy Hyde  

Closing Prayer:                                        Cary Leonard 

SERVING AT THE LORD’S TABLE 

NORTH         SOUTH          

Jon Merritt                                                     Steve Kelly 

Kyle Perry                          Matt Borcherding 

AT THE BACK OF AUDITORIUM 

Joe Atkins                                     DL Goldman 

USHERS 

Paul Harris                               Tracy Gettle 

GREETERS 

Foyer:                                 Paul & Paula Harris 

Elevator:                                   Tracy & Mary Gettle 

NURSERY ATTENDANT 

Jennifer Lawrence 

ASSISTING OUTSIDE ELEVATOR DOOR 

Jeff Lawerance 

PROJECTION & AUDIO CONTROL 

Mark Michener                                       Scott Perry 

 

EVENING WORSHIP SERVICE 

Opening Prayer:                Dwyane Dennis 

Song Director:                 Craig McKnight 

Scripture Reader:                       Chad Beard 

Closing Prayer:                      Austin Beard 

SERVING AT THE LORD’S TABLE 

NORTH    SOUTH 

Keith Lawrence                            Bob Perry 

VOLUNTEER CLEANING THIS WEEK: Team #4 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT SERVICE 

OCTOBER 4, 2017 

Classes for All Ages 

Song Director:                 Dwyane Dennis 

Devotional:                       Jimmy Hyde  

VAN DRIVER 

Tracy Gettle 

If you are unable to serve this week, please notify 

FRANK ROMBERG 405-481-6500 
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Tenth and Bell—P.O. Box 1228—Shawnee, OK 74802-1228 

Office: 405-273-3065  Fax: 405-275-7720 

Email: tenthandbell@sbcglobal.net   Website: shawneecentralcofc.org 

MINISTERS: 

Jimmy Hyde 

Nathan Kelly 

ELDERS: 

Dennis Brodersen 

Paul Harris 

Steve Kelly 

Bob Perry 

Bob Stephens 

DEACONS: 

Dale Beard 

Jim Cross 

Joe Curtis 

Tracy Gettle 

Keith Lawrence 

Craig McKnight 

Michael Michener 

Scott Perry 

Frank Romberg 

Ron Taffe 

SECRETARY: 

Michelle McKnight 
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MISSIONS: 

Haiti Children’s Home 

Hope Harbor Children’s Home 

Liflyfield Christian & Adoption 

Nicaragua 

Search 

Southern Africa Bible College 
        



It’s that time of year again 

for our Trunk or Treat! We 

have it scheduled this year 

for Saturday, October 28th 

from 5:00 to 7:00 PM.  We have an informational 

meeting scheduled for Sunday, October 1st after our 

evening service. We will now be taking candy            

donations which can be placed in the box downstairs 

in the kitchen. If you have any questions please see 

Alex Beard, Lindsey Borcherding, Kylee Kelly or        

Hillary Whittington. 

(ÉÓ 3ÈÏÅÓȢ (ÅÒ 3ÈÏÅÓȢ 

-ÁÒÒÉÁÇÅ 3ÅÍÉÎÁÒ 

Taught by: Wayne & Tami Roberts 

October 20—21 

Friday 7 to 9 PM Saturday 9 AM to 3 PM 

Lunch provided on Saturday 

Hosted by: 

Shawnee Central Church of Christ 

Pre-registration requested 

02   Chris & Kelsey Nipper 
11   Carl & Yuvonda Weeks 
15   Craig & Michelle McKnight 
15   Austin & Alex Beard 
 
Celebrate with these great   couples! They are a great  
example in love and dedication as they follow God’s 
perfect plan for man. 

#/.4).5).' 02!9%2 #/.#%2.3 

Kyrian Anderson (young friend of the Hyde's with          

Leukemia), Chad Beard, Carol Brodersen,  Nancy Burlison, 

Betty Caldwell (sister of Linda Carpenter), Harold      

Carothers, Blake Carter (great grandson of Sue Merritt), 

Boyd Cheney, Dava Clark (niece of Burl Vanlandingham), 

Sherri Collins, Norma Cowden, Thelma Divine, Babe Doyle, 

Fredith   Hanifan, Leslie Hawkins (mother of Amber Curtis), 

Sandon Hilditch, Shelly Carter Johnson, John Johnston, 

Larry Kelly, Teresa Mead, Thearlene Morris, Andy Peerson 

(brother to Royce Peerson), Katie Carter Rose (niece of 

Denise Beard), Rhetta Smith, Pam Snider (daughter of 

Dennis & Carol Brodersen), Dorothy Strickland, John      

Sullivan, Howard Vanlandingham, Emma White, Iva       

Williams (mother of Cathy Rose). All these members and 

friends have continuing health concerns or other special                     

circumstances.  

They appreciate your interest and prayers. 

02!9%2 #/.#%2.3 

 
Sara Epley continues to have health 
concerns She has been diagnosed to 
have diabetes and recently had what 
doctors initially thought to be a heart 

attack, however now they are not sure. Her energy 
level is low and she tires easily. She really appreciates 
the cards, phone calls and prayers. 
 
Blake Carter has had a recent MRI. There is shrinkage 
in the tumor behind his left eye but no change in the 
tumor on the right side. Please continue to pray for 
him and his family. 

03   Jim Cross 
06   Makenzie Hyde 
09   Ann Perry 
09   Paula Harris 
09   Chris Nipper 
09   Jacob Borcherding 
10   Athena Boston  24   Beverly Aylor 
14   Joan Reeves  25   Joe Curtis 
18   Kathryn Shields  27   Virginia Herrera 
21 Dena Nipper  28   Jean Pointer 
22 Dennis Jones  29   John Johnston 
22   Maddie Curtis  29   Chrissy Harmon 
 
Remember these Central Family members this month 
as they celebrate their special day! Happy Birthday! 

&!-),9 .%73 

God is great. I’m getting so excited. Not only will we    

enjoy some cooler weather very soon, but we have some 

great activities for us as a church family coming up. Our 

marriage workshop will be here in 3 weeks. Set your   

calendars for Oct 20th and 21st. I want to encourage you 

to sign-up and let us know you and your spouse are  

coming. We also have our annual Warmth from the 

Heart Coat Give-away on October 28th in the morning. In 

the evening we will have our second annual Trunk or 

Treat. If you would like to donate some candy to be given 

out by our members, please drop those donations off in 

the kitchen. Make sure you don’t miss out on this great 

family fun and ministry. I also want to encourage you to 

invite someone who doesn’t typically come to our church 

family activities. Call them up and encourage them to 

come. We still have several recovering from surgery and 

sickness. Let’s unite together in prayer for all those in 

need of God’s healing power. May God bless us as we 

live for Him. 

Looking Forward to the End 

For the last several weeks we’ve been talking about    

being in a spiritual war and how we are like a field      

hospital helping the wounded. Many of us are spiritually 

war weary and struggle in keeping with our work. But we 

have hope. Our hope is in the certainty that Jesus will 

come and the war will end. Jesus is coming soon. It’s not 

just a song we sing, but a fact. Jesus said; 

    “In my Father's house are many rooms; if it were not 

so, I would have told you. I am going there to prepare a 

place for you. And if I go and prepare a place for you, I 

will come back and take you to be with me that you  

also may be where I am." John 14:2-3 NIV 

For us as Christians we should look forward to Jesus’   

return. If we’re honest, sometimes we don’t. We allow 

fear, uncertainty, and sin to keep us from looking         

forward to Jesus coming. We should all look forward to 

our Lord’s arrival because it will be the end of this life 

and the beginning of the next. The war will come to an 

abrupt end and all those in Christ will be saved. 

See you this Sunday.  

Your brother 

Jimmy Hyde 

,//+).' !(%!$ 

OCTOBER 1—Trunk or Treat Info Meeting 

OCTOBER 5—Work Day for Coat Give Away 

OCTOBER 15—Dinner & Devo @ the Park 

OCTOBER 20 & 21—Marriage Workshop 

OCTOBER 28—Annual Coat Give Away 

OCTOBER 28—Trunk or Treat 

OCTOBER 29—Last Sunday Singing Devotional 

NOVEMBER 4—Hayride at the Stephen’s Home 

4)04/. (/-% 

Our October collection for the Tipton 
Home will be liquid HE laundry        
detergent. Please place these items 
in the barrel in the foyer.  Thank you. 

9/54( .%73 
 
"Ù .!4(!. +%,,9 
 

We have now entered into October. Kylee and I are 
hosting this month’s dinner-n-devo. We plan to host it 
at the Park, not to be confused with the home of the 
Park family. It’s Oklahoma, so who knows what the 
weather will truly be like, but hopefully it will            
cooperate. Also, your help would be appreciative at 
both the coat give-away and the trunk-or-treat at the 
end of the month.  

òBut do not forget to do good and to share,  

for with such sacrifices God is well pleased.ó 

Hebrews 13:16 

#!,- 

When faced with difficulties, you have a choice. You 
can choose to explode, or you can respect those 
around you proceed calmly. Choosing calmness      
reduces the stress of all involved, results in better  
decisions, and promotes longevity. Learn from the 
situation and move on. 
              - Romana Gould 

7!2-4( &2/- 4(% 
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We are gearing up for our annual 

coat give away, Warmth From the 

Heart, which is scheduled for     

Saturday, October 28th. We appear to have plenty of 

coats left from last year but are in need of caps and 

gloves. We have a work day scheduled for Thursday, 

October 5th at 7:00 PM. We need to pull out the racks, 

determine the coat sizes we are needing and begin  

organizing them. There is a sign up sheet in the foyer 

and we are needing help. Remember—many hands 

make light work. For any questions please see Ron or 

Debbie Taffe. 


